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@@@@@@@@ﬂ New Rates

The Board of Directors set a public hearing for June 18, 2025, at 7:00 pm (“Regular
Board Meeting”). The Board Meeting will be held at the District Office located at
8930 Placer Road, Redding, CA. Please refer to the posted agenda for the most current
meeting information. At the public hearing, the proposed rate increases will be pre-
sented and the public will be given an opportunity to comment. If adopted, the pro-
posed changes will become effective July 1, 2025.

The following is a summary of the recommended adjustments:

* A $ 0.50 rate increase is proposed to both the current Base Rate and Water
Availability Charge (WACQ).

* A $2.00 rate increase is proposed to the Zone A Base Rate Surcharge.

* A $2.00 rate increase is proposed to the Zone A1 Base Rate Surcharge.

Please see the Proposition 218 Notification for more details.

Updated Capacity Charges Effective 5-1-25

In accordance with the District’s Water Master Plan’s Capital Improvement Plan
Schedule, the Board of Directors unanimously adopted Resolution 2025-01
amending the District’s Fee Schedule to include the updated Capacity Charges
as shown below. The updated charges are effective 5-1-25:

Meter Size Capacity Charge
3/4” $22,147
1’ $ 36,900
11/2” $ 73,800

The District Office
will be closed:

May 26th
1n observance of
Memorial Day.
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BOARD MEMBERS
NEEDED!!!

EEN
The Centerville Education Foundation is looking to fill multiple
board vacancies for the upcoming 2025/26 school year.

Our Non-Profit group has served the Grant community for over
40 years, with funds raised at our annual art auction and dinner
fulfilling countless grant requests including new Promethean
boards and laptops, educational field trips, and equipment for
our middle school robotics program.

Without help from a new generation of Grant parents, CEF
cannot continue helping to make Grant the amazing school
we value for our students.

Please join us for more information at one of our last meetings
of the school year: Thursday April 8" at 6PM in the VAPA room,
or Wednesday May 7" at 6 PM in the Grant School Library.
Feel free to email interest or questions to:
cefgrant530@gmail.com
**Board Elections will take place at our October 2025 meeting,
and we cannot continue without new members.**

ScHEDULED BOARD MEETINGS: ﬂverage Water ’Usag_e
The next scheduled Board of Director’s or the th:

Meeting will be held Wednesday, Compare the usage on your water bill
May 21, 2025 at 7:00 pm. . .o
with the average of the District.
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